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June 2017 

 

Dear Applicant 

Thank you for taking an interest in our school.  Springfield is on a journey and 

the enthusiasm and support of the staff make it a positive environment in 

which we strive to give the best start to our children. 

This pack includes: 

 Job Description 

 Personal Spec 

 Application Form 

 Guidelines 

Please take the time to read the information carefully and if possible arrange a 

visit to see Springfield in action and meet our staff and children so you can 

judge for yourself. 

Find out more from our website: www.springfieldlower.org.uk and read our 

latest OFSTED report. 

The development of our staff is a priority and we pledge to support you in your 

career path, should you be successful. 

We are looking for candidates who will impact the teaching and learning 

across the school. 

If you need any further information regarding the post, please do not hesitiate 

to telephone me. 

We look forward to meeting you in the future and wish you every success in 

your application process. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs M Allen 
Head Teacher 
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